
   

   Page 1 of 1 

   

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 14th December 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome to the last newsletter of the term! Excitement levels are 

rising ahead of all the Christmas activities next week. Tuesday is the 

concert day, so as previously mentioned all children will need a 

packed lunch, which we will eat before walking down to the 

church. If you have volunteered to help, please be in reception by 

12.15pm – thank you. The concert itself will start at 1:30pm. Children 

should have a Christmas hat to wear and they should bring this in on 

Monday for the dress rehearsal. Please note: NO TINSEL allowed in 

the church. 

Your Class Reps will have been in touch regarding the food and 

drinks for the Christmas Party on Thursday. The children should bring 

their contributions in with them in the morning that day. I know the 

children are really looking forward to it, especially the pantomime in 

the afternoon.  

Finally, in KS2 we will be finishing the week with the talent show. Y5 

will have their heats on Monday. Please help your children to 

rehearse if they are planning to enter this competition. Thank you. 

Please remember that the children come back to school on 

Tuesday 8th January 2019. 

Have a great weekend. 

Year 5 Team               

Homework Reminder 

Spelling 

This week the children should be learning Y5/6 words (and we will 

test the use of hyphens). Please keep revising the Y3/Y4 word list in 

your child’s school diary and check they are also familiar with 

spelling these. Your child may have been given an individual list of 

words to learn. If so, they should focus on these as a priority.   

Do not forget times tables and reading - daily! 

 

  Date Reminders 

18 December 

Christmas Concert – All Saints 

Church, Kingston at 1:30 pm 

20 December 

Christmas Party & Panto day 

21 December 

KS2 Talent Show 

 

Announcements 

Have a very Happy Christmas 

and a peaceful New Year! 

Year 5 Team        

    

 


